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                Jamaica warmly welcomes [the delegation of Saint Kitts and Nevis], and thanks [him/her/them] for the update on measures taken and planned to improve human rights in Saint Kitts and Nevis, particularly since its last review in 2011.

                Jamaica commends Saint KITTS for its commitment to improving

the quality of life of its citizens, including through the enactment of legislative reform and programmes directed at increased social protection, poverty reduction, and protection of children and empowerment of women,youth and the elderly.  In particular, we commend Saint Kitts for the construction of its co-ed juvenile rehabilitation facility and for introducing a programme of  single-sex education at the primary level, aimed at improving the performance of boys in the education system - and look forward to the lessons learned which could be relevant to the wider CARICOM community, which shares in the vexed experience of boys' academic

underperformance.

                Jamaica recommends that Saint Kitts and Nevis build on its

wide-ranging consultations, sensitisation and confidence-building activities

concerning persons with disabilities, to implement appropriate policies,

legislation and practical measures to address the concerns and needs of this

vulnerable group.

                We applaud Saint Kitts and Nevis, in the face of

overwhelming economic strain, for its decision to include the treatment of

breast cancer in its national health care scheme, given that the Caribbean,

collectively, has one of the highest rates of this dreaded disease in the

Americas. We commend the Government for the establishment of a Special

Victims Unit within the Police Force to respond to social issues such as

domestic violence and child abuse.  We recommend that the Government ensure

that the Department of Gender Affairs include, in its programmes to combat

domestic and sexual violence, measures that target violence perpetrated

against men and boys.

                Jamaica commends Saint Kitts and Nevis for the innovative

programmes to make housing more affordable to its people.  Of special note

was the Building Material Incentive Programme, which, although short-lived,

directly addressed a major cause of the high cost of home ownership in the

country.

                Finally, Jamaica commends Saint Kitts and Nevis for its

determination to ensure that its UPR was as inclusive as possible, as

evidenced by the wide cross-section of participants which were consulted on

the preparations for the national report.   We wish you all the very best in

this review.

                I thank you.

